
Keller’s Korner        October 2017 

 

LTC Is an Important Piece of the Puzzle 

There are many financial consultants and retirement authorities who emphasize the need for a 

long-term care (LTC) product for estate preservation and family protection. While many 

commercial life insurance companies have gotten out of the long-term care business, the Knights 

of Columbus considers LTC a very important piece of the family protection puzzle. The Order 

has been actively offering our members this product for nearly 17 years and our LTC coverage is 

backed by the full strength of the Order, which remains rooted in our strong Catholic values. 

Talk about stability when it counts.  

If we have not spoken about your need for LTC coverage in your family portfolio, please take 

some time out of your schedule to meet with me.  

Remember, long-term care policies are underwritten based on your health, and you most likely 

will never be any healthier than you are today.  
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